
 

 

 

 
SAN JOSE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TRAINING BULLETIN 

    

TO: ALL DEPARTMENT PERSONNEL FROM: Anthony Mata 

Chief of Police 

    

SUBJECT: SECONDARY EMPLOYMENT 

TIMECARD 

DATE: September 28, 2022 

    

   
Bulletin #2022-033 

    

The Duty Manual requires officers to report all hours of secondary employment worked (uniformed, 

non-uniformed, and Department-sponsored special overtime assignments) on the Secondary 

Employment Timecard.  

 

The Secondary Employment Unit developed an online form that replaces the paper and PDF versions 

of the tracking form. Officers may access the form by CLICKING HERE or accessing the link on the 

Secondary Employment Unit Intranet page.  

 

Per Department memorandum #2022-050 and Duty Manual section C 1543, the Secondary 

Employment Timecard shall be submitted online biweekly to coincide with the end of the City pay 

period.  

 

The Secondary Employment Unit will review the timecard to ensure all uniformed secondary 

employment hours and Department-sponsored special overtime assignment hours are accurately 

reflected in the Department’s staffing software. 

 

 

 

         
        Anthony Mata 

        Chief of Police 
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Attachment 1: Secondary Employment Timecard Guide 

 

 

 

 

 




